
VILLAGE OF MELROSE 

 

Seeking Poll Worker 

 
The Village of Melrose is seeking one additional poll worker to 

participate in 2014-2015 elections.  Please apply by Nov 28, 

2013 in person at the Village Hall, Tuesday and Wednesday, 

8:00 am – 4:30 pm or Thursday 8:00 am –noon.  Poll workers 

must be Village Residents and be able to complete one 7 hour 

shift during each local, state or federal election.  Contact the 

Clerk for additional information at 608-488-3191. 

 


